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Swimming Sports 

Our annual school swimming sports will be held at the Albury Pool on 

Friday the 11th of March. Activities will begin at the pool at 10:30 and 

will finish by 1:30pm. Not all students will be able to last this long, 

and parents are welcome to join us at any time and take their child/

ren home at the point where they have had enough. 

We will be having a free sausage sizzle on the day and the canteen 

will be open.  Unfortunately, we will not have the pool all to ourselves 

as members of the public will be able to enter so we ask for as many 

parents to come along and assist as possible.  There are a number of 

jobs that you can assist with, and you will be more than welcome  

either in or out of the pool.   

All students must return a note to ensure that they are able to come 

to the sports.  The note also allows students to have a go on the 

waterslide if permission is given.  There is no cost involved for the 

day; however, the notes MUST be returned. 

Hopefully the weather will be as it has been over the past few days, 

and we will all have a fantastic day. 

 

Thank you to those families who participated in the Student Support 

Group Meetings held over the last few weeks. The opportunity for 

teachers to meet with families so early in the school year is extremely 

worthwhile. It gives us a chance to learn more about individual      

students, their learning and well-being needs, as well as gain some 

initial feedback about how the school year has commenced. Please 

keep in touch throughout the year, we greatly value your feedback. 

Pennie Moffat,  

Families,  

Today we farewelled Barbara who has been a teacher at Belvoir for five 

years. I would like to acknowledge all the wonderful work and support 

Barbara has given our students, families and staff. We wish her well in 

her future endeavors. 



We have been having lots of fun in Room 11 now 

that we are back at school. It has been             

enjoyable watching all the friendships be made 

in and out of the classroom. We have been   

looking at procedural texts and sounds in literacy 

and exploring numbers and length in numeracy. 

The term topic of movement and personal        

hygiene has been lots of fun, particularly our 

hand washing and teeth brushing activities.  

ROOM 11 

Amy, Kyandra, Bridget & Heidi 



ROOM 17 

Felicity, Sue & Jamie 

We have had some changes in Room 17. We are learning to work with 

each other and focusing on our learning routines and procedures.  

We have cooked pikelets and chocolate cake. 

Here is some of our awesome work. 

 

Faysal’s Writing 

Hannah’s sounds 

write wordle 

Tay’s crack the code 

Kaitlyn’s My Numeracy work 

Kalinda’s Writing 

Lachlan’s Essential           

Assessment 

Levi’s Writing 



P.E NEWS 

Todd 

 

 

 

It has been a busy, yet very productive beginning to the 

year in Physical Education for all pods. With a particular   

focus on participation and demonstrating good         

sportsmanship, students are beginning to really embrace 

other positive aspects that different physical activities offer. 

 

Yellow pod have been focusing on a Perceptual Motor        

Program (PMP) which sees students working through      

various stations that help students to build on their balance 

and coordination through climbing, throwing, stepping, 

rolling and running. 

 

Meanwhile, Green, Purple and Orange Pod have all been  

working on the game of tennis. Learning the fundamental  

motor skill of striking, students have been working               

individually and together to build their hand eye              

coordination. 



RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING REQUIREMENTS 

 

All testing must be completed at home before school with parents/carers reporting any 

POSITIVE Test results to:  

Belvoir Special School (02) 6059 8987with the following details:  

o Name of Student  

o Date of Test  

 

▪ State Departments – depending on whether you live in Victoria or NSW:  

o Victorian Department of Health:  

- Report a Positive Rapid Antigen Tests - Coronavirus Victoria website, or Coronavirus 

Hotline 1800 675 398 as soon as possible.  

o Service NSW:  

- Register it on service.nsw.gov.au or the Service NSW app as soon as possible.  

 

THE SCHOOL DOES NOT REQUIRE ANY NOTIFICATION OF NEGATIVE RAPID     

ANTIGEN TESTS.  

For the latest information from a positive result after undertaking a Rapid Antigen Test:  

▪ Victoria Rapid Antigen Tests  

▪ NSW COVID-19 Testing & Self-Isolating 

 

RECOVERED COVID CASES  

Anyone who has recovered from COVID-19 is exempt from testing and quarantine require-

ments if they are reexposed to a case within 30 days of testing positive. This includes not 

completing rapid antigen tests as you may still test positive while shedding the virus but 

you are no longer contagious / infectious. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=belvoir+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_en-GBAU921AU921&oq=belvoir+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199i512j0i512j0i22i30l2j69i60l3.4997j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests#report-a-positive-result-on-a-rapid-antigen-test
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/register-positive-rat-test-result?utm_source=servicensw_consumer&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=2022-01-21_sfmc_647_con_covid_newsletter&utm_content=05_covid_positive&utm_term=service.nsw.gov.au_blue_copy_link_
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/rapid-antigen-tests
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing








 
 

 
Belvoir Special School Swimming Carnival 

 
4th February, 2022 
 
RE: Permission letter 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Belvoir’s annual swimming carnival will be held on Friday 11th of March 2022 at the Albury Swim Centre. 
On the day students will need to wear swimmers, sun smart hat and sunscreen.  Students will be bussed 
to and from the carnival, leaving the school at approximately 9:30am and returning 2:30pm. 
 
Please note: To ensure the safety of all students, parents /carers of students in prep classes must attend 
on the day to assist with your child’s supervision. 
 
A free sausage sizzle will be provided for students at lunch and the pool canteen will be open throughout 
the day to purchase snacks. The pool will also open their slide to students throughout the day and again 
with your written permission your child can use this facility. 
 
Please complete the following permission slip and return to the office no later than Friday 28th 
February 2022. 
 
Regards,  
 
Todd Richardson 
 
PE Specialist & Sports Coordinator  
 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  -- -- - - - -  - - - - -- -  
 
 
I_________________________ give permission for my child/children__________________________________ to participate 
in the annual swimming carnival at the Albury Swim Centre on the 11th of March 2022.  I also give 
permission for my child/children to be bussed to and from the venue. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ Dated: _____________________ 
 
 
I also give permission for my child/children to use the slide on the day of the carnival. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Dated: ___________________________ 
 
 








